
 

 

 

20th April 2018  

Reception News 

This week  

It was lovely to see how keen the children 
were to be back at school and share their 
holiday news.  
This week the better weather has allowed us 
to spend more time outside where there 
have been lots of investigations into the flora 
and fauna and observations of spring.  
The children have been revisiting sounds 
learnt so far in phonics and had a first look 
at some new tricky words. Yellow flash cards 
will be sent home this week.  
In maths we have been investigating 
numbers of personal significance including 
our own birthdays and our family members.   
Our topic this half term is Mini-beasts and we 
will be recounting the traditional tale of “The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff”.  

Contact 
Dawn Osman (Reception Teacher): 

d.osman@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk  

01423 322208 

 
 Monday 7th May 

         School closed Bank Holiday 
 Friday 25th May  

School closes Half Term 

 Monday 4th June 
          School Opens 

  Dates for your Diary 

Reception Superstars  

    This weeks superstar of the 
week is Miya Bailes for 
having a positive attitude in 
the classroom.  

Eddy the Teddy would like to go 
home with Amalia Bucaeg for 
being kind, gentle, for being a 
good friend and role model in the 
classroom.  

Eddy the Teddy 

    

Next week  

Next week we will be reading “Spinderella” 
by Julia Donaldson and finding out about the 
spider that wants to learn to count. We will 
be solving lots of problems throughout the 
story. We will also be rewarding children for 
having “math eyes” – spotting number and 
using maths in the environment.  
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